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         Thursday, March 29, 2012 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear <<>>  
 
Thank you for your External Examiner’s Report for the Academic year 2010-2011 on our Accounting & 
Finance masters programmes. We are very pleased that you believe our programmes are in good 
shape, the standards of assessment are appropriate, the student performance is satisfactory and the 
quality of our research-led teaching meets the intended learning outcomes. We are also glad that you 
had a positive experience as an external examiner to our programmes.  
 
At the Leeds University Business School, we continuously strive to improve the quality of our 
programmes and always aspire to deliver world-class higher education, within an excellent learning 
environment. Your contribution, your active support and your most encouraging feedback are of the 
utmost importance and highly appreciated.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
 
<<>> 

Dean, Leeds University Business School 
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